McKinnie, Aeril

B - REREE—
From: Delange, Brett
Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2021 9:03 AM
To: Guyon, Stephanie
Subject: FW: Follow-Up / Report Per 28-51-105
Attachments: EXPERIAN_G3682_Baldwin Risk Partners LLC_L02_SAS_3.pdf; EXPERIAN_G3682_Baldwin

Risk Partners LLC_L01_SAS_3.pdf

FYI

Brett DeLange

Office of Attorney General
208-334-4114
brett.delange@ag.idaho.gov

NOTICE: This electronic transmission contains information which may be confidential or privileged.
The information is intended to be for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not
the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the
contents of this information is prohibited. If you received this electronic transmission in error, please
notify the sender and delete the copy you received.

From: Chris Jenkins [mailto:Chris.Jenkins@bcidaho.com)]
Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2021 9:01 AM

To: Delange, Brett

Cc: Brian Wonderlich

Subject: RE: Follow-Up / Report Per 28-51-105

Good Morning, Brett —

This email will follow up on our conversation from last month about Blue Cross of Idaho’s report to you per idaho Code
28-51-105. As we discussed previously, one of our brokers had a phishing attack that gave a bad actor access to one of
their employee’s email accounts for a short period. As a result of that incident, the broker is sending out the attached
letters as part of their HIPAA obligations to inform the members of the issue and to offer free credit monitoring. As we
discussed last time, you asked for a copy of the final version of the template letter for your files just in case any Idaho
residents receive one and have a question as to its authenticity.

Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions.
Thank you,

Chris Jenkins

Senior Associate General Counsel

Ph. (986) 224-3385
Cell (541) 321-5703






